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To: Hilary Saunders
North York Moors National Park:
re planning application NYM2018/0094/FL

I would like to object to the proposed siting of this sculpture within
Dalby Forest.
Whilst the concept of the project is to be applauded, this is surely
the wrong location for the piece.
Its location would simply add to an already congested part of the
forest, leading to a detrimental impact on the well-being of local
residents - surely a key element of any planning proposal?
There are must myriad other spots in the forest where this
sculpture could be located - which would both allow people to view it
but also maintain the equilibrium of those already having to absorb
the impact of large numbers of visiitors?

Yours, 
Andrew Morgan
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